
Dear Friend of the CCFR;  

We are in very troubling times, as you know. The CCFR is working around the clock to fight the Liberal 
gun grab and we need your help. On Saturday, September 12, 2020 we will be joined by Canadians 
across the country for a historic march on Ottawa – The Integrity March. We’ll be demanding integrity 
from our legislators, in both their actions and they’re policy decisions. Gun owners want a safer Canada 
too and we demand credible work on crime and violence. 

 

 

This is where you come in.  

We are asking you to consider organizing a bus or other transportation to bring your customers and 
members to Ottawa to join us. Your customers will appreciate knowing you helped take a stand against 
this attack on gun owners. You can advertise it on social media and we can help! There is some cost 
involved, of course, and you can choose to either cover it or off-set the costs by charging a small 
“boarding fee”. We’ve been in contact with www.bus.com and found pricing anywhere from $1500-
$600, depending on the size and type of bus. 

  



We can assist you with organizing or you can book online or by phone 1-855-428-7266. Of course you 
may also have a local supplier you are familiar with as well. 

The CCFR will provide everything you and your guests need:  

o Covid-19 PPE 

o A printable guide to the event with information they will need 

o Signs, flags and banners 

o Security 

o Map of the march route 

o First aid (if required) 

 

 

Can we count on you to come to Ottawa and make history with us? For more information, help with 
reservations or to register to come and receive supplies for your members/customers contact Tracey at 
the CCFR: march@firearmrights.ca 

CAN WE COUNT YOU IN?  

A message from Rod Giltaca:  

https://youtu.be/JxpB6a7NzrQ 

 

Please consider being a CCFR business member: https://firearmrights.ca/en/business-membership/ 

 

 


